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Via Email: correspondence@icann.org 

 

 

 

February 20, 2018  

 

Ms. Karla Hakansson 

Director, Registry Services  

Global Domains Division, ICAAN 

12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 

Los Angeles, California  

90094-2536 

USA 

 

Dear Ms. Hakansson:  

 

 

RE: Release of single-character domain for .COM for RSEP ID: B6H5U-2X7N1  

              

 

Thank you for your letter dated February 2, 2018, which was in response to our letter to you 

dated December 22, 2017. 

 

In our aforementioned correspondence dated, December 22, 2017, we asked two (2) specific 

questions, and it appears that your aforementioned correspondence was unresponsive to them.  

 

Accordingly, we would kindly request that you provide your specific answers to our specific 

questions, which are repeated below for your ease of reference: 

 

1. Will this matter be referred to the ICANN Board for consideration, since it involves 

material changes with respect to pricing, renewals, and the availability of single letter .COM 

domain names? 

 

2.  Are the circumstances of this Proposal such that any Amendment to the .COM Registry 

Agreement will be posted for a Public Comment Period, particularly because; a) this Proposal 

potentially sets a new precedent; b) has a substantial effect on third parties, including intellectual 

property owners who may have trademark rights corresponding to the .COM domain name to be 
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auctioned, and to domain name registrants who have an interest in the creation of any new purported 

pricing and availability models in a legacy TLD? 

 

We look forward to your reply.  
 

 

 

Yours truly, 

INTERNET COMMERCE ASSOCIATION  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Per:  

Zak Muscovitch 

Interim General Counsel, ICA 


